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Townsend, Erle

From: Joanne Webb <jwebb555@roadrunner.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 5:39 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: advanced clean cars II program (reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

No mandates on buying electric vehicles! MAINE IS NOT California! Maine is a poor state with 

many challenges ie. Food prices, high eating bills, and low wages. We cannot afford the high 

cost of these vehicles and all that comes with them. The electric vehicles have very little 

benefit to us. It is impractical to expect Maine with its rural areas and the cold winters to 

install and operate charging stations so electric cars can operate and limiting gas power 

vehicles. Don’t burden Maine people with yet another ill conceived and impractical idea!    

Joanne Webb, Denmark, Maine 

Sent from my iPad 


